Essex Township Assessor

Beth Botke MAAO, MCPPE b.bassessing@gmail.com, (517) 204-3752

You may access Essex Township Assessing Records online at: https://bsaonline.com/?uid=824

I will respond to emails or voicemails left for me within 7 business days.

I do not hold office hours at the Essex Township Hall. Please call to make an appointment and I will be happy to accommodate a in person or virtual meeting.

We have adopted the attached policy by the Department of Treasury for inspection or review of public records.

Each year assessment notices are sent to every property within the Township. If you would like to discuss your property's Class, Value of Assessment, or Qualified Agricultural Exemption prior to the March Board of Review, please contact me using the information above.